On Tue, Jun 4, 2024, 2:43 AM IBTIHAL WAJIHAH <ibtihalwajihah@zibelinepub.com> wrote:
Dear Dr.,

I hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you that we have completed the initial layout and design phase for your paper entitled, "Effect Of Arbuscular Mycorrhizal Fungi And Nitrogen Sources On Growth And Nutrient Uptake Of Maize Plant In Soil Of Minna", which will be publish journal web-page; 
Tropical Agroecosystems (TAEC), Issue 2, 2024.
Enclosed with this email, you will find the galley proof for your review and approval. Please check and confirm if there are any changes or minor corrections and kindly use the commenting features in [specific software, e.g., Adobe Reader, Microsoft Word] to note any changes directly on the PDF/document. For any major concerns or revisions, please summarize them in a separate document or email for clarity.

Upon receiving your feedback, we will make the necessary revisions and prepare the final version for your approval before publication.

Please acknowledge within 48 hours and in case there is no response, we assume you agree to publish this paper as it is.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your continued partnership. So please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need further assistance.  

Have a nice day!

Best Regards,
Ibtihal Wajihah.
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